
Does your Child  

need School  

Supplies??? 

School supplies have been 
generously donated by the 

employees of the  
13th Judicial Circuit, 

Administrative Office of the 
Courts  

Please see the  
Children’s Justice 
Center staff at the 
front desk to take 
advantage of this 

wonderful opportunity 
to get your children 

ready for  
Back to School  


